
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Windsor                         Term:   Christmas  2021            Topic:  Navigation   

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 Windsor have been communicating really well, 

whilst out in the community. On our recent trip 

to Newbury Library, we were able to listen to the 

librarian tell a story. We also learned that the 

library run a Lego club and were able to play 

with the Lego. We were able to communicate 

with the librarians and find out where the books 

were kept. Everyone was able to choose and 

check out their own books. We made a thank 

you card for the librarians, for all their help. We 

were also able to communicate with café staff 

whilst buying a snack at Sainsbury’s café.  

We have been very busy with Christmas 

preparations and have recorded part of a new 

castle school Christmas song. We have learned 

the signs well and have been joining in with 

choir rehearsals.   

As well as our cinema trips, we have been lucky 

enough to be able to watch the Jungle Book, at 

the Watermill, and were able to talk about the 

characters that we saw in the play. We used 

switches and a PowerPoint to retell the story, in 

song form!  

We enjoyed our trip to the garden centre and 

were able to communicate well about all the 

Christmas decorations. 

In Maths we have been continuing to develop 

our money skills in our class snack shop and 

whilst at the supermarket. Some of us have been 

practicing our road safety skills as well, when 

walking to the shops.  

We have been focusing on number in maths this 

term, and have been counting, adding, and 

multiplying. Lots of us have enjoyed our spooky 

witch maths!  

We have been reading recipes and practicing 

measuring in our cooking lessons.  

In PSHE we have been thinking about public 

and private places and body parts.  

We are really excited to have recently 

welcomed Louie into our class. He has been 

making us smile with his brilliant sense of humour 

and has been communicating really well with 

us.  

We would like to wish you a very Merry 

Christmas and a happy New Year.  

 

 

 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term – Friday 17th December 

First day of the Spring term – 4th January 2022.  

Spring term 1 trips – 19th January Newbury Library.  

25th January – Breakfast workshop in school.  

2nd February – Tesco Tour 

16th February – Toby Carvery breakfast.  

 

 

 


